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New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
P. 0. Box 871
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Attention Mr. Daniel S. Nutter
He: James H., Simpson No. 1,
Section 22, T-10-N, R-23-E,
Guadalupe Co., New Mexico
Gentlemen:

Please refer to our letters to you dated August 25, 1955, April 2,
1956 and May 7, 1956 and your letter of September 1, 1955, all on the same
subject as above,

After having filed Form C-103, Plugging Report, we found there
would be a delay in approval of this report until the drilling rig could
be moved, the pits filled, the location cleared of debris, and the location
marker installed. Our letter of April 2, 1956 notified you that this work
had been completed. OQur letter of May 7, 1956 called your attention to the
fact that we had not received approved copies of our plugging report. This
is to notify you that we still have not received this report. It is our be-
lief that the well has been properly plugged and the location properly
cleared and marked in accordance with the Conservation Commission require-
ments., If such is not the case, we are anxious to correct the deficiency.,
If the work has been done in a satisfactory manner, we would appreciate re-
ceiving an approved copy of the Plugging Report for our file.

Yours very truly,
P 7 5; GENERAL CRUDE OIL COMPANY
/1,5 W'/ F. A. Hunter
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